
Information on possibilities of participation in the postdocs support program at the Institute 

of Philosophy of the CAS    

The Institute of Philosophy of the Czech Academy of Sciences regularly applies for the support of young 

researchers within the Programme of Promotion of Prospective Human Resources – Wage Support 

for Postdocs at the CAS institutes. The competition is open to all institutes of the Academy of Sciences 

and takes place twice a year – in spring and autumn. The programme is intended for holders of a Ph.D. 

degree or equivalent within two years from receiving it (the time spent on parental/maternity leave is 

not counted and in case of a long-term postdoc stay in other than the candidate's country of residence 

is extended to four years). Successful applicants work for two years on a project whose topic is directly 

related to the focus of the relevant institute of the CAS and become members of one of its scientific 

teams. 

Candidates for this support awarded by the Academy of Sciences of the Czech Republic can contact 

the head of one of the scientific departments of the Institute of Philosophy on an ongoing basis 

(proposals for the internal competition of the Institute are submitted by the head of the department). 

More detailed information about the program will be provided by the scientific secretary of the 

Institute of Philosophy dr. Julie Černá (cerna@flu.cas.cz ). 

The current deadline for the submission of project proposals in the 22nd round of the competition is 

set in the Institute of Philosophy for 30 August 2023.  
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